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GOAL #3 – COMMUNITY RELATIONS 

 

CURRENT SITUATION 

This year the board of education has heard from students, teachers and sponsors at the 

monthly board meetings on the great things going on in the district. During those meetings, 

many of the student’s parents have attended the board meetings with their children.  The 

admin team continues to use social media to get out news to the members of the community.  

The High School once again did SWAP day in the fall and had a great turnout of parents.  The 

Grade School had their annual Meet the Stars Night that was well attended.  The Junior High 

had an open house and a chili dinner to bring people into their building.  Athletics and concerts 

always bring community members into the buildings and that continues this year. 

MOVING FORWARD 

The continued use of social media is a powerful tool for the district to get the message out of all 

the great things going on in the district. The Unit Office has been used for community meetings 

in the past and it will continue to be a place that can be used for those types of meetings. 


